February 28, 2024

To Whom It May Concern:

Letter of Support for the Moorhead Cultural Mall Project

On behalf of South Sudanese Foundation, I am writing to express our strong support for the Immigrant Development Center's initiative to establish the Moorhead Cultural Mall. This visionary project represents a significant opportunity to enhance the cultural, economic, and social fabric of Moorhead and the surrounding communities.

The Moorhead Cultural Mall, with its focus on celebrating diversity, fostering community engagement, and promoting economic development, aligns with our organization's mission and values. We believe that this project will not only serve as a vibrant hub for cultural exchange and learning but also stimulate local business growth, create jobs, and attract visitors to the area.

We are particularly impressed with the project's inclusive approach, aiming to provide a platform for immigrant and local entrepreneurs to showcase their talents, goods, and services. The planned integration of event spaces, educational programs, and cultural exhibitions will undoubtedly make the Moorhead Cultural Mall a cornerstone for community enrichment and cross-cultural understanding.

The collaboration between the South Sudanese Foundation and the Immigrant Development Center aims to assist New Americans in securing employment and integrating into the vibrant community of the Fargo-Moorhead Area.

In recognition of the potential impact of the Moorhead Cultural Mall, South Sudanese Foundation hereby extends its full support to the Immigrant Development Center and its efforts to bring this project to fruition. We look forward to witnessing the positive changes the Cultural Mall will bring to our community and stand ready to assist in any way that can further contribute to its success.

Please feel free to include this letter in your grant applications, proposals, and communications with stakeholders to signify our endorsement of this important initiative.

Sincerely,

Executive Director